
 
 

3rd April 2018  
 

GRIP STUDENT LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending the Grip Student Leadership Conference to be held at the 
Armidale Ex-Services Club on Wednesday 9th May 2018. 
 
The children will walk from school to the Ex-Service Club. The cost of this activity will be $37 for the student 
ticket. No refunds are possible for non-attendance. 
 
Students are required to be at school by 8.20am for an 8.30am departure. They are required to wear their full 
winter school uniform and bring a packed Morning Tea and lunch. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for all students to further develop their leadership skills at this dynamic and 
informative workshop.  
 
Louise Reinke and Marcel Garraud 
 

This form can be completed online when making your payment using Qkr! from the St Mary’s 
Skoolbag App.  If paying by Qkr! there is no need to return the slip below. Qkr! is the school’s 
preferred payment method.  Other methods of payment are still accepted at the School Office. 

 
 

 

GRIP STUDENT LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
Please return to school no later than Wednesday April 11th, 2018 

 
I give permission for my son/daughter ______________________________ Class _________to walk to 
Armidale Ex-Services Club and attend the GRIP Student Leadership Conference on Wednesday 9th May. I 
understand the cost of this activity will be $37 for the student ticket.  
 
I have included $37 (full payment) with this note.  
 
Parent/Guardian name:____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ________________________________________ 
 


